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STUDENT TEACHING PROGRAM 

 

The Board believes it is important to contribute to the profession of education by providing experience to 

college students necessary to become educators.  The District will participate in the Student Teaching 

Program with Black Hills State University and any other higher education institution that is interested in 

sending students to the District to gain experience. 

 

The Superintendent is responsible for developing guidelines for the program and the student teachers are 

responsible to the Superintendent.  The Principals will be in charge of placing student teachers in their 

building.  Teachers have the right to refuse any placement in their classroom for any reason. 
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